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TO:  Subscribers to UL’s Certification Services under the Standard for Early-Suppression 

Fast-Response Sprinklers, ANSI/UL 1767  
 

SUBJECT:  Industry File Review – Effective Date Extension Announcement 
 
As announced in UL’s Action Required Letter of December 17, 2015, UL has issued a new 
edition of Standard UL 1767 with the effective date of May 1, 2017. 
 
Based on comments received from the industry for early-suppression fast-response (ESFR) 
sprinklers, UL has been advised that demonstrating compliance with the revised salt spray 
corrosion requirements has been more difficult than originally anticipated.  To provide 
additional time for these subscribers to demonstrate compliance with the revised test 
requirements and to avoid the potential for reduced availability of these important fire 
protection products having the UL mark, the effective date is being extended until November 
1, 2018. 
 
It is anticipated that all testing and resulting revisions will be completed no later than 
September 28, 2018, provided that all Industry File Review projects are opened and all 
requested samples are received at UL no later than August 3, 2018.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Monica Westphal 
Engineering Manager 
----------------------------------------- 
UL LLC 
333 Pfingsten Road 
Northbrook, IL 60062-2096 USA 
T: 847.664.1228 
M: 847.833.1513 
E: Monica.Westphal@ul.com 
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